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Friday 31st January 2020 

 

Norfolk Fire Service  

   

On Friday 14th February there will be a visiting 

fire engine for the children to come a see at the 

end of the school day (weather permitting).  

Eddie, who is bringing the fire engine, works 

voluntarily with a team of retired fire fighters to 

maintain many fire engines from different 

decades as well as visit schools to promote the 

knowledge of fire safety. He will be on hand to 

answer any questions you may have about fire 

safety or the equipment you can see on board.  .  

If you have any pennies you wish to donate 

towards this cause then there will be a charity 

box on the day as well as fire helmets being sold 

at £2 each with all proceeds going towards the 

charity. 

 

Number Day for NSPCC 

   

We are holding a number theme day for the 

NSPCC on Friday 7th February. Children can come 

to school in number themed clothing or non-

uniform for a £1 donation. Don’t forget to pick up 

your smarties box and bring back to the office 

with your loose change.  

 

Supporting Dyslexia with Technology  

 

Aylsham High School are holding a FREE course 

which has been specifically designed for anyone 

who has contact with a child with dyslexia of 

school age e.g. parents/carers, grandparents or 

other family members and will be delivered by our 

Dyslexia Outreach Service. This will be held at 

AHS on Tuesday 4th February from 9.30am – 

11.45am. Please book your place by emailing 

mharding@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk or by 

calling 07780 887348.  

Tots 2 teens 

 

Please see attached flyer from Tots2teens for 

all exciting upcoming events to do in half term. 

 

Afterschool Clubs 

 

Please note the clubs will run from Monday 20th 

January – Friday 14th February. There will be 

no afterschool club on Thursday 13th 

February due to staff training. 

 

Key Dates 

 

February 

Thurs 6th – Saw Day – All welcome - details to 

follow 

Fri 7th – Number Day for the NSPCC - £1 

donation per pupil 

Tues 11th – Safer internet day  

Mon 10th – YR3/4 trip to Norwich castle  

Fri 14th – Break for half term. 

Mon 24th – Back to school 

Mon 24th – Wed 26th – YR5/6 Hilltop 

Residential 

 

Headteacher Award 

 

 Headteacher Award  
 

 

Tom 

Barker 

Fantastic work in fraction 

fluency  

Vesper 

Dobson-

Jones 

Great work in fraction fluency 

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 
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